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Pain Medication Release Form
Your pet has undergone a surgical procedure that may result in discomfort. We strongly recommend that you take home pain medication for your pet. Because we are a low cost spay/neuter clinic and in trying to make this procedure as affordable as possible, we have made the pain medication optional. If you elect to take the pain medication there will be an additional charge. Pain medication can cause side effects such as vomiting, diarrhea, and potential decrease in liver and kidney function. If any abnormal behavior such as lethargy, inappetence, vomiting or diarrhea is exhibited, please discontinue medication immediately and contact your veterinarian.
